## MC KOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION MC KOWNVILLE, NEW YORK

6 May 1964

Col. Walter M. Tisdale
Office of Planning and Development
State University of N. Y., at Albany
135 Western Ave.
Albany, N. Y.

Dear Colonel -

Altho members of the Association Executive Committee were sorry to hear that you would be unable to be at our annual meeting on the evening of May 19th, I did inform them of our recent phone conversation and of your willingness to forward answers you may have to questions we submit.

Some of the townspeople's questions we'll have answers for; the Town Supervisor and his Planning Board Chairman will be at the meeting to answer questions as concern their responsibilities and areas.

The prime questions we feel certain are to be brought to the floor, as tie to the University, and to which you could aid us with your latest information - are

- a. What if any changes in plot plans are there? (If there is a small layout print we may have or borrow for the meeting, it could be quite helpful.)
- b. What is the latest time frame or schedule for total completion?
- c. Are the three originally planned entrances to be constructed at the same locations?
- d. When is the fence to be constructed around the south boundary of the property especially along the University roadway? (A copy of a letter to a previous inquiry is enclosed.)
- e. Is there any foundation to circulating reports that the University has given consideration to the immediate residential area and may in the foreseeable future expand there or take possession? (This point I recently spoke to you about.)

Colonel, you've been helpful in the past and I did hesitate to prevail upon your office to assist us again - knowing how busy you are and just how time consuming detail as this can become. 'Be assured that information from your office will be most appreciated, and through factual enlightenment could be to our benefit.

Very sincerely yours,